
Apri l30.2007

Dear Storey County Planning Commission,

As a tenant of the Tahoe Reno Industrial Park we have be,en made aware of the proposed
Cordevista development located to the west of TRI in Storey County. We recognize the
benefit of having a mixed use community located near TRI that will provide a broad
spectrum of commercial and housing as well as other needs for those employed at TRI.

Ilaving available housing is vital to the continued success of TRI. We express our conccrn
that if adequate housing is not available for those employed at TRI, it will be detrimental to
companies located within TRI. We believe that Cordevista will not only be a benefit to TRI
but also to Storey County and the entire region.

We cordially request that our support of the Cordevista development be read into the public
record at the next available meeting.

Sincerely,

--ba.roni -3t..-\s-,t
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